Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Pharmacy
The Department of Health, Board of Pharmacy, announces the CANCELLATION of the public meeting to conduct a Rules Committee Meeting, notice of which was published in the Florida Administrative Register on July 2, 2019 in Volume 45, No. 68.
DATE AND TIME: October 15, 2019, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Embassy Suites by Hilton, 1100 SE 17th Street, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33316. (954)315-1326 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To conduct a Rules Committee meeting. This notice will replace notice # 22247937.
The above meeting has been cancelled. For questions, please contact the Board Office at (850)245-4474.
